
Dear Mr. Monning,

2305 W. Shandon 
Midland, Texas 
Nov. 28, 1963 

This will be a short note to send the 
enclosed photo of the Cup and Saucer. I have been 
in El Paso for some time doing field work end have 
finally returned to Midland. 

I have another photo of the Sauce taken from the air 
and will have a copy made for you es soon es 
possible. It will probably show the shape of 
the feature more then the enclosed view. The one 
attached was taken from the hill we climbed 
prior to going over end walking around the 
Saucer. 

I have not had en opportunity to contact 
Mr. Schultz es yet but will try to do so this 
weekend or next week. I hope that I may be able to 
help you in obtaining et least pert of the 
meteorite. 

I enjoyed the day in the field with you end 
your friends. I wish that I had been able to 
remain over night end visit with you. As it was 
I had to circumnavigate a bed thunderstorm west 
of Big Spring and was happy that my ship would not be 
out in it. I doubt that it would have been in 
very could condition after the storms passage. 

I hope we can visit again in the future. 
If you are in this vicinity please stop 
with us. I will check with Mr. Schultz and hope 
I have good new tor you next week. 


